
 

Dear Ms. Liliya and Team, 

Greetings from 360 Institute of Management. 

First of all, it was a pleasure to meet you and your team last week. Hearing your viewpoints on 
maximizing current opportunities was very enlightening to us as a startup institution in the UAE. 

Herewith we confirmed that during the period 11th – 15th March 2024, the following representatives of 
the Financial University under the Government of the Russian Federation. Dr. Tatiana Goroshnikova, 
first vice dean of the faculty of International economic relations, associate professor of the world 
economy and finance department.  

Dr. Liliya Prikhodko, head of international relations office and associate professor of the strategic and 
innovation management department and Dr. Tatina Melekhina, first deputy and associate professor 
of the mathematics department have successfully visited the 360 Institute of Management in Dubai 
UAE, to expedite the best practices of the Emirates higher educational institutions under KHDA and 
BTEC Pearson UK approved. Again, we highly appreciated your time meeting us. Financial University of 
the Russian federation are always welcome to visit us anytime soon. 

 We look forward to collaborating with you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jose Jr Galang 

Admission and Recruitment Manager 

 

 

 


